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Thomas Harrington (adpce.ad)

From: Terry Long <eswwtp@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 8:03 AM
To: Thomas Harrington (adpce.ad); Richard Healey (adpce.ad); Leslie Allen-Daniel (adpce.ad)
Cc: Simon Wiley; Zane Lewis; Spencer Briggs
Subject: AR00021865  AFIN: 08-00036
Attachments: BacT sampling FEBRUARY 23  2024.pdf

ADEQ Water Enforcement, 
  
Please find the attached lab results with chain of custody from the samples pulled from Leatherwood Creek on Friday 
February 23, 2024. 
 
Moving forward, we  will continue to collect and analyze samples from the eight (8) locations specified and we will be 
forwarding those results when received.      
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
   
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Terry 
 
Terry Long, Plant Manager 
Eureka Springs WWTP 
100 Highway 23 N. 
Eureka Springs, AR   72632 
479-253-7410 - Office 
479-738-7035 - Cell 
479-253-6974 - Fax 
eswwtp@yahoo.com 
 
Eureka Springs WWTP 
Eureka Springs Public Works Dept. 
3174 E. Van Buren 
Eureka Springs, AR   72632 
479-253-9600 - Office 
479-253-6974 - Fax 
 
 




























